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Dear Ms Dommerholt,

The Dutch Commission for Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) was invited by letter
dated 21 June 1999 to carry out an advisory review of the EA-study and other relevant
documents on the Chad Export Project.

I therefore submit the advisory review prepared by a working group of the EIA Commission
on the General Oil Spill Response Plan (GOSRP) for the Chad Export Project.

I would like to draw your special attention to the following issues.

1) The GOSRP is an excellent manual for preparing the operational area-specific oil spill
plans (ASORPS). The ASORPS describe what resources will, concretely, be available for
oil spill preparedness and response. These ASORPS are scheduled to be prepared in a
later stage. Oil spills and their environmental and social consequences being a major
issue of controversy, I would like to recommend to have the ASORPS externally and
independently reviewed once they have been prepared.

2) The GOSRP mainly addresses the private company’s arrangements for oil spill
preparedness and response. I would like to suggest to elaborate Governmental
responsibilities and arrangements for oil spill preparedness and response under the
capacity building projects that are prepared for both Chad and Cameroon.

3) 0il companies and UNEP are working together on marine and coastal pollution control
in the so-called WACAF regional project. In order to avoid duplication and promote
coherence, I would like to suggest that the proponents of the Chad Export Project join
forces with WACAF in controlling marine and coastal pollution.
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The Commission would appreciate being kept informed about the use that is made of this
advice and offers to assist in reviewing the ASORPS and additional information on the

Capacity Building projects.

—

Dick de Zeeuw,

Chairman of the working group on
the Chad Export Project,

Chad and Cameroon

cc: Ms A. Wevers, Environment and Development Department, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of The Netherlands

Postadres Postbus 2345 telefoon (030) 234 76 66
3500 GH UTRECHT telefax (030) 233 12 95

Bezoekadres Arthur van Schendelstraat 800 website www.eia.nl
Utrecht m@[f e-mail mer@eia.ni



